
Whooping  cough  vaccination
clinics on North Shore
All students entering grades 7-12 in California must provide
proof of immunization against whooping cough (also known as
pertussis) for the upcoming school year.

Placer County will also be offering additional Tdap vaccine
clinics for the North Tahoe and Truckee area in collaboration
with the Tahoe Truckee Unified School District. There is no
cost  for  the  vaccine  due  to  support  from  the  California
Department of Public Health for these school-based clinics.
The vaccine will be offered at the following locations:

Truckee High School – Aug. 22 3-7pm

North Tahoe School – Aug. 23 10am-2pm

Alder Creek Middle School – Aug. 25 4-6pm

Vaccinating students will be the priority at these clinics;
however,  others  may  also  be  able  to  get  the  vaccine  if
supplies last.

For more information, call (530) 889.7161.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/08/whooping-cough-vaccination-clinics-on-north-shore/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/08/whooping-cough-vaccination-clinics-on-north-shore/

